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Date: JUNE 1, 2024 

IRB Policy RE: Watermark Stamp Procedures 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

Effective June 1, 2024 the Institutional Review Board (IRB) of the MetroHealth System 

does not require or include stamps of any kind on materials that are not used for 

documenting written consent of participating subjects.  

Per IRB policy, the only document provided with an approval stamp is a document used 

to obtain subject consent with a signature. 

If you have any questions about the information in this letter, please contact the IRB 

administrative staff.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Eileen Sembrowich, CCRP, CIP 

Assistant Director, MetroHealth HRPP 

IRB Manager 
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